
Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting for Lupton, held at The Plough, Lupton, on 
Wednesday 7th May 2025 at 7.30pm. 
 
Councillor Stewart Lambert was in the Chair and welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
There was an attendance of nine, including all of the Parish Councillors and Kevin 
Price, Parish Clerk. 
 
Minutes: 
 
The minutes of the 2024 Parish Meeting, held on 1st May 2024, having been 
circulated were accepted as a true record and signed by the Chairman. 
 
There were no matters arising. 
 
Chairman and other reports:  None. 
 
Auction of Parish Field: 
 
The Parish Field was let to Alan Lambert in the sum of £307.50.  He then tendered a 
cheque for this amount to the Clerk. 
 
Any other business: 
 
General discussion took place, which would also be continued in the Council 
Meeting, regarding defibrillators in the parish and a possible footpath from Box Tree 
Lane end to The Plough. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 8pm. 
 
 
 
 
     Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Dated: 
  


